
 

PSMYC - Newsletter  Page 1 of 4    www.psmyc.org.au 

Number 27 Spring 2013 

NEWSLETTER SPRING 2013 

The summer boating season is well behind us now and many have shivered our way through the winter 

except the small armada that has travelled north but more of that latter.  Our main summer events were 

completed and a big thank you to all those who participated and made these events such a great success 

resulting in a great deal of fun for those involved. 

From the Commodore 

Also a big thanks to all who have supported our club during my time as commodore which is completed at 

our AGM on the 30
th

 of August, it has been a pleasure and honour to serve. To our committee members 

thank you for your generous assistance.  

New Members 

We offer a warm welcome to Lyndon and Emma Turner who have recently joined our club with their boat 

MAKAJIKI .We look forward to your company in our activities.   

 

Australia Day 

The day was a great success with 15 boats and approximately 120 members and friends coming along to 

join in the celebrations of being Australian  

As usual the events were hotly contested and the results are in the following captions 

 

The PSMYC Australia Day Fleet 
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Beer Race Champions 

Brett Fleck and the Team from Chillax 

 

Duck Race Winners 

Kirona:  Bob Meale and Jenny Scott 

          

Kids Pie Eating  

winners Jack White and Eliza Delore  

           

The complete Australia Day results were 

Ducky Champions Kirona:   Bob Meale and Jennifer Scott 

Beer Race:   Brett Flecks team from Chillax 

Kids Soft Drink Champion:   Aleah Doran   

Pie Champions:   Girls:   Eliza DeLore.    Boys:   Jack White.   Adults:   John Lewis 

Best Dressed Boat:   Kirona  

Best dressed:  Lady:  Anne Ray.       Gent:  Doug Ray.       Girl:   Lucy White.      Boy:   Jack White.   
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Fishing Competition 

Following Australia Day we moved in February to the annual PSMYC Shootout contested by five boats  

Diversion – Eagle – Kaos – Shelby and Scorpion 

The winner being Diversion with three marlin 

THE Presentation where the winner Gary Holt was a grinner and even the losers could smile   

 

 

 

Boat Trial 

In March we completed the annual boat trial and once again KAOS was the overall winner. 

Congratulations Peter and Narelle and the crew. 

The trial ended at the Anchorage for a few quite drinks and all the “what ifs” of such an event. 
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Comings and Goings 

As winter progress the northern migration started and current whereabouts are  

Pizazz:  Alan Bridge – Gold Coast  

Hullabaloo:  Ted Doran – Gold Coast  

Kirona:   Bob Meale – Gold Coast  

Bulleye:   Eric Bulley – Whitsunday Area  

Encore:   Brian Clulow – Townsville and traveling north  

KAOS:   Peter Williams – Cairns and traveling north to Lizard Island  

Aquasition:   Peter Robinson – Cairns and traveling north to Lizard Island  

Halcyon V1:   Don Nicole – Hamilton Island  

Bluewater:   Peter Collings – Was at Bundaberg but now sold- see the comments in Scuttlebutt below. 

Knot to Bad:   Steve Holmes –Last spotted at Mooloolaba  

Some boats did travel south 

Indulge:   Phil Wanner – Sydney  

Rumours:   Shane Hards – Sydney    

Scuttlebutt 

Rumour has it that a couple of new boats are on order for some of the Peters in the club – Peter Collings is 

now boat less and urgently needing a fix whilst Peter Dunn has become very fond of Palm Beach for some 

reason yet to be revealed – Watch this space  

Coming Events 

The club AGM is to be held at the Wharf Restaurant on the 30
th

 of August. Circulars have been sent and 

we look forward to members attending and sharing yarns. 

Next year’s programme will be developed soon and advised by circular  

Happy Boating To AllHappy Boating To AllHappy Boating To AllHappy Boating To All    


